Navaho Gold

ASX Announcement
4 September 2013
Share Purchase Plan Allotment

The Navaho Gold Limited Share Purchase Plan (SPP) as announced on 7 August 2013, closed at
5.00pm Friday 30 August 2013 with $370,000 raised.

The Directors of Navaho Gold wish to thank participating shareholders for their interest, and look
forward to keeping shareholders informed of developments with the Company and its projects in
due course.
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Karl Schlobohm
Company Secretary

For further information contact:

Mr Ben Harrison Karl Schlobohm
Executive Director, Navaho Gold Ltd Company Secretary, Navaho Gold Ltd
Ph: 07 3212 9200 Ph: 07 3303 0650

Email: info@navahogold.com

Electronic copies and more information are available on the Company website: www.navahogold.com
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